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LACC’S FORENSICS TEAM TAKES SECOND PLACE AT PSCFA 
CONFERENCE 

Students won second place at Community College Level and third place overall 
 
 
(May 18, 2022, Los Angeles) – Los Angeles City College’s (LACC) Forensics Team 
achieved multiple honors at the 2022 Pacific Southwest Collegiate Forensics 
Association (PSCFA) Cool-Off Tournament on April 30, 2022. 
 
LACC’s Forensics Team won second place at the Community College level and third 
place overall.  
 
“Our achievement at this tournament demonstrates once again that we have the 
brightest and most gifted students at LACC,” said Dr. Mary Gallagher, President of 
Los Angeles City College.  
 
More than 150 students from over 25 colleges across California and Arizona 
competed in the conference.  
 
“I am extremely proud of our students, coaches and faculty,” said Nichole Barta, 
Director of Forensics, Los Angeles City College. “We look forward to our next City 
Speaks Intramural Tournament taking place on May 22.” 
 
Additional awards were granted to Sharell Martin, finalist in Poetry; Jasen Jack, 
second in Programmed Oral Interpretation; Erik Petersen, first in Extemporaneous 
Speaking and Jesus Delgado and Erik Petersen receiving Gold status in IPDA Debate.  
 

About Los Angeles City College 

Established in 1929, Los Angeles City College is one of the oldest of the California 
Community Colleges. Located in the heart of Hollywood, LACC provides a dynamic 
innovative learning environment offering more than 100 vocational and 



professional programs including degrees, transfer programs and certificates to 
more than 18,000 students. Los Angeles City College is home to one of the most 
vibrant and diverse campuses in the country. The campus provides a wide range of 
professional and vocational programs at a fraction of the cost of state and private 
colleges.   

 
 


